
 
 
 

 

Sometimes I can’t believe when another newsletter comes around…..the season change too 
quickly!  With the end of winter there are some great events to begin adding to your Spring (and 
Summer) calendar.  For example, please find time to attend the Collinsville Livestock 
Protective Dinner on March 13, the Collinsville Presbyterian Craft Show on March 19, the      
Milford Township Fire Department’s Spaghetti Dinner on April 08, and the Darrtown  
Reunion on September 09. 
 
As always, this mailing owes a debt of gratitude to Henry Sester and his company, Ket-Moy 
Printing (www.ket-moy.com).  Henry continues to put the Township first, as he publishes this 
newsletter at a large discount.  We are also grateful to be supported (see ads inside) by some 
great local businesses; B & M Landscaping, Chris Rodbro Insurance, and E&M Repair 
and Fabrication.  We thank them for their support and hope that you will consider using all of 
our Township’s wonderful local businesses.  

If you would like to see past newsletter, contribute or add an important event, then please call 
Brad Mills at 907-6793, email  bradmills21@gmail.com, or visit www.milfordtownship.net. 

 
 
 

 

The annual Milford Township Fire Association annual Spaghetti Dinner will be Saturday April 
8th at the Community Center in Collinsville. Dinner will be served form 4:30 till 7:30 and we 
will have raffles, split the pot, and our big screen TV drawing. Our dinner price has remained the 
same we have pre sale tickets for $7.00 and at the door $8.00. Tickets are available from any 
fireman and at Dunkelburgers Lawn and Garden in Collinsville. This has turned into a          
community event come out and support your fire department. 
 
We merged with the Somerville Fire Department the first of July. We have been working with 
them for years the big change Is that we have been able to do a lot of work on the Fire House 
changing the lighting and painted the inside of the station. The signage is being up dated. We are 
updating equipment as fund become available. 
 
In 2016 the Department made over 140 fire runs. This is the most ever for the department. In 
Station 161 Collinsville we put a new engine into service in the fall of 2016. The engine is     
replacing a 1997 engine. The old Collinsville Engine was moved  to the Somerville Station 163. 
This is replacing and older engine in Somerville. 
 
Our annual can drive is going strong   money raised goes to many project. Educational Supplies 
for Bogan School, Safety Vests for the department, Flash Lights, Fire Gloves, Uniforms, and 
equipment for the fire houses. If you are helping us with the can drive thank you if not please 
consider helping just drop off cans at any of our 3 fire houses in the white drums at each station. 
 
We are always looking  for people to join the department. We meet the second and fourth    
Tuesdays of each month rotating between our three stations. 
       Shawn Gallagher 

Important Dates 

�x��March 13: Collinsville Livestock 
Protection Assoc Dinner 

 

�x�� March 19: Collinsville 
Presbyterian Church Craft Show! 

 

�x�� April 08: Milford Twp Fire Assoc. 
Spaghetti Dinner! 

 

�x�� Sept 09: Darrtown Fall Festival 
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About this Newsletter Brad Mills, Trustee  

Fire Report Milford Township Fire Association



Collinsville Presbyterian Church is hosting their 4th annual 
Spring Craft and Vendor Show.  The show offers a variety of 
unique items from local crafters and vendors.   

The event is being held on Saturday, March 18th at the 
Milford Township Community Center (5113 Huston Rd, 
Collinsville, OH 45004) from 9am-3pm.   

The show features a raffle of crafter and vendor's items 
benefiting Collinsville Presbyterian Church local missions.   

Whether you are looking for a gift or wanting to treat yourself, 
check out the show.  Easy to find and plenty of on-site parking.  

Bring your appetites, there will be bake sale, concessions and 
lunch food! 

 

 

 

Weights and Measures is one area of responsibility that county 
auditors oversee in Ohio and March 1-7 is annually celebrated 
as National Weights and Measures Week to commemorate the 
signing of the first U.S. weights and measures law on March 2, 
1799. 
 
Butler County’s Weights and Measures inspectors have 
received more attention in the past year than ever as they have 
been responsible for finding and removing nine of the 11 
illegal skimmers found inside county gas station pumps since 
November 2015. Those checks are continuing on a regular 
basis. 
 
In 2016, Butler County Auditor Weights and Measures 
inspectors conducted more than 7,000 tests of the 6,892 
devices used across the county to determine price by weight or 
measurement, such as meat and produce scales, service station 
pumps, and timing devices like those found at car washes and 
Laundromats. 
 
Their diligence ensures equity in the marketplace and protects 
consumers from being overcharged. 

 
 
 

Page 2 

 Collinsville Presbyterian Church Craft Show  
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Butler County Auditor, David Brown, Deputy Auditor 
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Don’t have transportation?  Need a ride into Oxford for a 
medical/wellness appointment?  Oxford Seniors non-emergency 
medical/wellness transportation is available to provide rides into 
town from the outlying townships.  It operates Mondays-
Wednesday-Fridays with preferred hours of 8 to 11 a.m. and 2 to 
5 p.m.  Ride appointments should be made at least 24 hours in 
advance.  There is a suggested donation of $3 to $10, for the 
round trip, based upon distance from the Oxford Senior Center.  
Call (513)523-1717 for more information and/or to schedule a 
ride.   
 
Oxford Seniors was started in 1953 by nine members of the 
Golden Years Club.  Today it has an annual membership of over 
500.  The center is located at 922 Tollgate Drive, Oxford and 
provides a place for adults 50 years of age or older to socialize 
and participate in activities and programs.  In addition, Oxford 
Seniors provides the community based services of home 
delivered and congregate meals, senior transportation, outreach 
services for individuals and caregivers, and adult day care.  More 
information can be obtained by calling (513)523-8100.  Come 
have fun and find purpose.   
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News from Oxford Seniors—your local senior center, Joan Potter-Sommer 

 
 
 

Collinsville Livestock Protection Association, Henry Sester 

 

Collinsville Livestock Protective Association Founded 128 years ago 
The Collinsville Live Stock Protection Association (CLPA) was chartered in 1889 as neighbors sought a way to protect one another 
from theft of livestock in a rural setting remote from police protection. They were one of several associations in the area. 

Members had the authority “to pursue and arrest without warrant, anywhere in this State, any person charged with or any person 
where there is good reason to believe guilty of a Felony, and forthwith take such person or persons before some proper officer in 
Butler County, Ohio to answer such charge, and to detain such 
person or persons, until discharged by due course of law. The 
authority hereby granted not to be used unless the property has been 
stolen from this or a similar Association.” 

Civilians were given arrest powers under the Ohio General Code 
Anti-Horse Thief Society provisions. In 1959 the state legislature 
removed police powers from such organizations but left their charters 
intact so they could continue as social groups. On Jan. 6, 1961 
Secretary of State Ted W. Brown wrote to Harold H. Shaw, Secretary 
of CLPA “the said corporations had no powers or authority to issue 
commissions to the members thereof or to make arrests” and the only 
power or authority that the corporation had was social. 

The last arrest by a member of the CLPA was in 1945 when Paul 
Gerber apprehended two men who drove off with a hog in a rumble seat. 

While the original purpose of the Collinsville Stock Protection Association may have been negated by time, the fact that it remains is 
a tribute to the idea that neighbors banded together to help each other at a time when there were few alternatives. 

 
Landscape & Construction, Inc. 

Oxford, Ohio 
 

Landscape Design & Installation 
 

Landscape Maintenance & Cleanups 
 

Lawn Care & Maintenance 
 

24 / 7 Snow Services (Plowing, Ice Melt, Salt & Hand 
Clearing) 

 

Construction, Concrete, Paver Patios, Retainer Walls  
& Excavation Services 

 

Mulch & Topsoil Materials Available With Free Local 
Delivery 

 
(513)839 – 5234 Visit us at www.bmlandscape.com 

    

-Gentlemen- 
COLLINSVILLE LIVESTOCK 
PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION 

128th Annual Meeting 
Dinner and Speaker 

Monday, March 13, 2017 
7:00 PM 

Milford Township Community Center 
$16.00 at the door 

-Gentlemen-
COLLINSVILLE LIVESTOCK
PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION

128th Annual Meeting
Dinner and Speaker

Monday, March 13, 2017
7:00 PM

Milford Township Community Center
$16 

Reservations Required
(513) 867-8800 or henry@ketmoy.com



     Reminder: Pay Attention at the BMV!            
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Office Phone: 523-1684 
 

Fire, Life Squad—Emergency: 911 
 

www.milfordtownship.net 

 
 

Board of Trustees 
Russell McMillian  726-4442 
Paul Gillespie  523-0365 
Brad  Mills  907-6793 

 
Fiscal Officer 

Mollie Hansel                   255-2501 
 

Newsletter Editor 
Brad Mills                     907-6793 

 
 

Meeting Times 
The Township Trustees meet on the third 

Tuesday of each month at 7:30 p.m.  Meetings 
are held in the Township Maintenance Bldg. 

 

 
Township Maintenance Building 

1414 Oxford Trenton Road 

 

When you annually register your vehicle, there is a license plate tax fee from the state, a portion of which comes back to the 
township, as long as it is properly designated. Ensure that your tax dollars are returning to Milford Township, by taking a 
moment to verify with the BMV (Bureau of Motor Vehicles) that Milford Township is listed on your vehicle registration 
prior to renewal or new registration.  

If you renew your license plates by mail or via a third party, such as a leasing company, verify that Milford Township is 
designated as the recipient of the tax dollars. If Milford Township is not specifically designated as the area where you live, the 
money will not go to our community. If you have any questions about the license fee, please call the Ohio BMV at 614- 752-
7500. Help keep Milford Tax dollars in Milford Township to benefit our community! 

  

 

Milford Township  
News! 

  **Check out our website at www.emrepairandfabrication.com!!!** 
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